

Allan Douglas Mackenzie, "Doug" was born in Victoria on July 14, 1928. He passed away peacefully with family by his side, on February 15, 2019 in Victoria General Hospital. Doug spent the majority of his years living in the Victoria area, with the last 30 years in Brentwood Bay. Doug retired from a long career with Kraft General Foods in 1993.

Doug was predeceased by his brother Keith and Step-Daughter Adele. He is survived by his wife Jackie, Step-Daughter Theresa (Trevor), Step-Son Rick (Debbie), Grandchildren Maria, John, Jacob & Joshua, Sister Deirdre (Ray) and Sister In Law Arlene, nieces and nephews.

A heartfelt thank you to Ken, for his many hours of care and friendship to Doug. Many thanks to the staff at The Heights Care Home. Special appreciation to the ER staff at Victoria General Hospital for their genuine compassion and support to our family during his last hours.

Service will be held at the First Memorial Funeral Services, 1155 Fort Street, Victoria, BC on Monday, February 25th, 2019 at 2:00pm. In lieu of flowers please give to your charity of choice.